
From: Susan Yates 

Sent: Saturday, November 25, 2023 3:17 PM 

To: northinfo 

Subject: Fwd: 376 Tinson 

 

For late correspondence or more likely for holding until the TUP application comes before us?   I 

have advised all letter-writers on this topic that the application is still awaiting the Planner's work 

(and notification to neighbours).   I will now forward the rest of them to northinfo; thank you! 

 

Susan 

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

 

From: RICK MAYES  

Subject: 376 Tinson 

Date: November 24, 2023 at 8:54:42 AM PST 

To: syates@islandstrust.bc.ca 

 

Susan , I can’t believe I have to express Myself once again on the issue of 376 

Tinson pt. Nothing has Changed for All of Us to support this application again. 

We do not need this in Our close neighborhood. Thank You for Your 

consideration on this matter and Please pass this to Your fellow Trustees. Yours 

Rick and Lynn Mayes Gabriola Island 
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